
TO:  All Contractors 

FROM: Ryan Griffith, P.E. 
Acting Director 
Division of Construction Procurement 

DATE: October 2, 2013 

SUBJECT: Nelson County – Design–Build Project 

The Department has made available a Request for Proposal (RFP) for a design-build project in 
Nelson County.  The project will widen KY245 to provide additional capacity between US150 
and US62 in Bardstown.  A mandatory pre-proposal meeting is scheduled for October 17, 2013 
at 10 am local time in KYTC District 4 office in Elizabethtown, KY.  As part of the design build 
project teams will submit a technical proposal by December 6, 2013 and a price proposal by 
December 19, 2013.  KYTC representatives designated by KYTC's Awards Committee will 
score the technical proposal prior to the opening of price proposals.  The award of the contract 
will be based on the "Best Value" for the project.    

If you have any questions, please contact this office at (502) 564-3500. 

RCG 


